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Governor extends greetings to Divyangjan 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended his heartfelt greetings to the Divyangjan of the State, as well as those across 

the country and the world on the occasion of the International Day of Persons with 

Disabilities. He wished that the day would inspire greater awareness and action to uphold 

their dignity, rights, safety, security, and access to equal opportunities for growth in society. 

In his message, the Governor said that in our journey toward inclusivity, fostering humane 

attitudes is essential. These attitudes strengthen the social fabric and open economic 

opportunities, empowering Divyangjan to thrive in all spheres of life. This inclusive spirit 

must begin within families and extend to the broader society. I urge every individual and 

community to contribute towards the proper rehabilitation of differently-abled people, 

encouraging them to shine and excel.  

To the Divyangjan, the Governor encouraged them to cultivate mental resilience and a 

strong spirit to achieve their aspirations. Confidence and optimism are powerful tools to 

overcome any challenges or inhibitions, he said. 

On this day, let us recognize and celebrate the abilities of the Divyangjan, promoting their 

talents and contributions. Let it remind us all that inclusion is not merely an ideal but a 

shared responsibility. It is a reflection of the strength we gain by embracing diversity and 

unity, the Governor said in his message. 
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